
SHADY RIVER CIVIC ASSOCIATION 
Board Meeting 

June 8, 2017 
 
 
 

Meeting called to Order at 6:38 p.m. by Dewey Walls. 
 
Board members present are:  Dewey, Kyle, Mary, Linda, Rick T., Paula and Ricky. 
 
Minutes from May meeting were reviewed. A motion to approve with an additional notation was made 
by Dewey and seconded by Ricky. Motion carried 0-7. 
 
Treasury Report: Mary states there is $120,858.96 in the checking account. Normal expenditures with 
some additional costs for pool maintenance. 
 
Pool Report:  Ricky reports a small leak on a pump. Due to recent rain the pool water needed to be 
“shocked”. Otherwise pool is in good condition for the summer season. 
 
Grounds Report:  Rick states all in good condition. Reminder to home owners who walk their dogs to 
use the doggie cleanup bags that are mounted throughout the neighborhood. 
 
Deed Restrictions:  A trailer parked in the grass area, mold and mildew on a house, and yards needing to 
be mowed. 
 
Committee Reports: 
 Yard of the Month- Ricky and Paula Cox  800 Fairfield St. 
 Events- Next event will be at the summer. 
 
Old Business:  House numbers on curbs project and email addresses. 
 
New Business:  There will now be a First Aid Kit available in the pool house. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:20 p.m. 
 
   


